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13th June 2023 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 Pirate Day  
 
As part of our pirate topic, we are pleased to inform you that Pirate Day will be taking place on 
Friday 23rd June.  This will be a fantastic way to celebrate our last half term together.  
 

Dressing Up 

The children are encouraged to dress up for the day to really get into character.  Please, please do not 
feel it has to be anything elaborate and we would certainly not want you to go to any great expense, 
the children will have a great day regardless.  Please see overleaf for some simple costume ideas  
 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 1 Team 
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